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 Morristown Newest Municipality to Require Paid Sick Leave 
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Although the State of New Jersey has yet to pass a law requiring employers to offer paid sick leave, a
number of New Jersey municipalities have taken it upon themselves to mandate this benefit. As of
January 11, 2017, Morristown now requires that, with some limited exceptions, any employee
working in Morristown 80 or more hours in a year must be provided sick leave.

There are now at least 13 municipalities in New Jersey that have passed their own sick leave laws
including: Bloomfield, East Orange, Elizabeth, Irvington, Jersey City, Montclair, New Brunswick,
Newark, Passaic, Patterson, Plainfield and Trenton. This has become a legal landmine for
employers, as sick leave requirements differ widely among municipalities.
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